
Subject: Re: Media District Business Watch meeting
From: Jim Omahen
Date: 06/06/2016 03:57 PM
To: Nuria Martinez
CC: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Thanks Nuria and yes, our BID Business Watch Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, June 14th, beginning 12noon in your conference room.  
Official announcement will be sent out tomorrow, Tuesday.  Also, I will send you a guest list and parking list as I receive info.  Thanks.

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

From: Nuria Martinez <nm@televisioncenter.tv>
Date: Monday, June 6, 2016 at 3:42 PM
To: 'Jim Omahen' <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: RE: Media District Business Watch meeting

Hi Jim,  I just wanted to confirm on behalf of Ana, that she will plan to attend the meeting next week. 
 
Thanks,
Nuria Martinez
(323) 464-6638
 

From: Ron Groeper [mailto:ron@groeperphoto.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 10:53 AM
To: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: Ana Ramirez <air1@televisioncenter.tv>; Nuria Martinez <nm@televisioncenter.tv>; Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Re: Media District Business Watch meeting
 
Good for me.
Thanks!
Ron
Ron Groeper Photography
@ McCaddenSpace Studio
1041 N. McCadden Pl.
LA CA 90038-2410
323-467-6943-studio
323-823-6943-cellular

http://www.groeperphoto.com/
http://www.mccaddenspace.com/

 
 
 
 

 
On May 11, 2016, at 10:44 AM, Jim Omahen wrote:

Ana, thanks for your call and it’s always good talking with you.
 
Our next BID Business Watch meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, June 14th, 12noon.  Is that good with your schedule?  
Thanks again and be well.
 
--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038



Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

 


